
A LETTER FROM THE 2020 ROBERT A. DAVIS 

ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENT

Dear Robert A. Davis Endowed Scholarship Board: 

It is with utmost honor and gratitude to receive the Robert A. Davis Endowed 

Scholarship this year. When I received the phone call notifying me that I was this year’s 

recipient, I was left speechless. It is with this support that I will be able to further my 

professional development and grow my professional network in Austin, Texas at the NASPA 

Annual Conference.  

Your generosity and support allow me to continue to emerge as a professional and learn 

more about how to make a difference in this field.  

Thank you, 

Lauren Reczek 


